Please review the attached Moody's Message and attachments.

(Phone Message)

Hello, this is Donita Moody, the proud Principal of Pasadena Fundamental Elementary with our weekly
update. It is hard to believe that we are approaching the middle of the school year. Winter Break is
December 22, 2018 — January 7, 2019. School reopens on January 8, 2019. The 2018 Winter Break
Content Challenge is a great way to have fun while learning! The challenge will be from December 23rd-
January 7th, 2019 - A flyer is attached to your email. If 90% of our students participate in this challenge, |
will participate in a Principal's Challenge. Our fifth graders are still deciding on what they want me to do.
Our next SAC meeting is January 8, 2019 4:30 p.m. at Pasadena (Media Center)

Our next PTA meeting is January 15, 2019 at Boca Ciega High School at 7:00 p.m. Season’s Greetings and
thank you for your continued support as we Enhance Excellence!
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